S

NOTICE OF AWARD

14 September 2022

MR, JAMIE Kivt

President and CEO

AVIEW Korea Corporation

1716 Office Building 92 Ssemunan-ro
longno-gu, Seoul

Dear Mr. Kim,

The Philippine Department of Tourism=Korea {POOT-Korea) wishes to thank you for participating in
our call for proposals to PR agencies that will be tasked to prepare and execute our Philippine tourism
PR campaign here in Korea.

Resus‘t‘mg from the evaluation, we are pleased 10 inform you that AVIEW Korea Corporation has been
elected to work with our office in the implementation of our PR campaign plan for twelve (12) months
{fmm September 2022 to September 2023)

We shall issue a separate "Notice 1o Proceed” that will indicate the of your engagement with us.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided below and
email back to us the signed copy at ily@Philippinetourism.co.kr and amy@philippinetourism.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

MA&A CORAZON JORDA-APD
Birector
Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Acknowledgment Receipt.
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